
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 
OF PROTESTANT EDUCATION

April 17th, 1935.

Mr. Arthur E. Morgan, M.A., 
Principal,
University College,
Hull, England.

Dear Mr. Morgan:-
Having read the announcement of your appoint­

ment as Principal of McGill University, I wish to offer 
you my hearty congratulations upon your preferment.
We look to you to carry on the traditions of such famous 
men as Sir William Dawson, Sir William Peterson and Sir 
Arthur Currie.

It would be a great pleasure to Mrs. Percival and 
myself if you and Mrs. Morgan would break your journey at 
Quebec for at least a day en route to Montreal. Quebec 
is an excellent port at which to disembark. Even a brief 
stay would provide you with an opportunity to become ac­quainted with this centre of the historic" Province of 
Quebec before proceeding to Montreal, The journey between 
the two cities is trifling when one is refreshed.

The Prime Minister of the Province, the Hon. L. A. 
Taschereau, and Madame Taschereau have promised to dine 
with us if you accept this invitation, and will be delighted 
to meet you. If you decide to meet this ideal statesman 
in his native city when you land here as Principal of McGill 
I am sure you will not regret any inconvenience that you may be caused.

If your daughters accompany you I shall be pleased 
to arrange accomodation for them with some of my friends.
I shall not ask you to fulfil any public engagements at this 
time, as I am sure you will wish to reserve these in the 
first instance for Montreal.

Sincerely yours,

WPP/B
Director of Protestant Education.


